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May 2022 

 

Dear students, parents and carers, 

I am writing regarding Enrichment/Work Experience Week which will be taking place from 11th-15th July 

2022.  Students have been encouraged to seek a work experience placement, but we are aware that 

many placements this year are happening virtually at pre-set times and therefore we have also 

planned an Enrichment Week for any students who have not secured placements for these dates. 

On Monday 11th July 2022 normal timetabled lessons will run.  From Tuesday 11th - Friday 15th July 2022, 

sixth form students will take part in a variety of activities, as follows: 

Tuesday 12th July: Enterprise Day  

Wednesday 13th July: Supporting in-school activities to gain work experience 

Thursday 14th July: Trip to Cardiff University 

Friday 15th July: Sixth Form Team Building Day 

You will already have received a separate letter about the Cardiff University trip. 

If you have any questions about the week, please get in touch via 01173 533057 or by emailing 

sixthform@stbcc.org  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Miss L Kirkbright      Nicholas Sutton 

Assistant Principal      Head of Sixth Form 

Head of Sixth Form         Assistant Principal                                              
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